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Fr. Patrick Ritter
IN LOVING MEMORY

September 30,1946—July 26, 2020

On July 26, 2020, we sadly bid farewell to Father Patrick James Ritter. Father Pat was synonymous with Sacred
Heart, serving our community for 12 years as pastor in addition to his earlier assignment here as parochial vicar.
He was respected and trusted by his peers and the people he was called to serve, spending countless hours on
various boards and committees for the Archdiocese of Seattle.

Father Pat was known for his great enthusiasm and love of people. He was most himself when he was in a
crowd sharing stories and telling jokes. 

He enjoyed engaging with members of the Sacred Heart Community as well as travelling to various parts of
the world with friends, exuding his welcoming spirit to all. He brought joy to all who knew him through his
strong faith in God, his great sense of humor, and his compassion for others. 

As a former teacher, Father Pat had an enduring love for Catholic education. He was actively involved with 
Sacred Heart School and was a founding board member of the Fulcrum Foundation. 

Father Pat was a talented pianist and organist. Known throughout the Sacred Heart School Community to play
a rousing sing-along of “Rudolph the Red Nosed Reindeer” at Christmas time and his famous rendition of
“Take Me Out to the Ballgame” at the last Mass of the school year. He also loved to entertain the members of
Carpe Diem in the Narthex and friends in his home with piano sing-alongs, especially around the holidays.

His thoughtful leadership and ability to engage the parish and school will never be forgotten. We dedicate this
community report to the legacy of Father Pat. He will be missed dearly. 



Dear Families and Friends of Sacred Heart,
In the 2019-2020 school year, our lives and behaviors were suddenly turned upside down and
inside out. Yet, through it all, God’s love remained a constant. The power of God’s love is evident
as we continue to come together in new ways in support of our parish, school, and larger 
community. We thank you for the many roles you have played to share this love and we write to
you on behalf of our parish and school to express our deepest gratitude. It has only been through
your ongoing support that we have been able to continue to provide the services and programs
that are critical to our mission as a parish and school. Thank you.

During the week of January 30th through February 5th, we celebrate Catholic Schools Week, a
time to recognize and share the many ways Catholic education supports our students and builds
community here at Sacred Heart. Since 1974, National Catholic Schools Week has served as an
annual celebration of Catholic education in the United States. It is an opportunity to showcase
the value Catholic education provides to young people and its contributions to our Church, our
communities, and our nation.

We invite you to take a moment to read our 2019-2020 Parish and School Annual Report, 
FAITH ~ SERVICE ~ EXCELLENCE, which highlights how we promote and embrace these values.
We are all truly blessed to be part of this community we call Sacred Heart. The gift of God’s grace
is alive and well at Sacred Heart, and we thank you for your ongoing support and partnership
with us as we continue to fulfill our mission together.

Sincerely,  

Fr. John Madigan pastor David Burroughs principal

church
heart

sacred 



4 in 1 Campaign - Contributions To Date $1,906,844
Other Funds Designated for Project $67,184
Money Borrowed from Parish Savings $237,440
Money Borrowed from Archdiocese $617,009

Total Sources of Funds $2,828,476

4 in 1 Project - Contractor $2,679,599
4 in 1 Project - Architect $108,554
4 in 1 Project - Consultants, Testing $35,238
Archdiocesan Loan Interest $5,084

Total Uses of Funds $2,828,476

It is with heartfelt gratitude and sincere appreciation that we are able to share our 4 in 1 Campaign results with
the Sacred Heart community. 

In 2018, Sacred Heart embarked on the 4 in 1 Campaign to perform a complete replacement of the church
roof and ceiling, upgrade the interior lighting and reclad the bell tower. During the course of the project, the
bell tower required complete removal of the existing limestone and a different method of recladding.  This
unanticipated change was the result of a seismic requirement that secures the church and bell tower in the event
of an earthquake. Our final cost for the campaign, as of December 2020, is $3,016,000.   

Thanks to the contributions of our parishioners, we have collected 85% of the $2.25 million in pledges in two
years of a three-year pledge redemption period.  Thank you so much for your generosity!  If you still have an
outstanding balance on your 4 in 1 pledge, payment of your pledge at this time would be greatly appreciated.
This results in our ability to pay down our loan from the Archdiocese and replenish our parish savings.  Please
contact the parish office if you need information on the status of your pledge.  Thank you to all who participated
in, and contributed to, this successful parish project. We are all blessed to have a beautifully refurbished church
for our Sacred Heart community.

Campaign parish





Revenue
Stewardship Offerings $1,509,166 94%
Business Income $104,334 6%

Total $1,613,500 100%

Expenses
Salaries & Benefits $658,796 41%
School Subsidy $315,000 20%
Transfers to Capital Improvement /Giving Funds $194,600 12%
Supplies and Services $171,121 11%
Maintenance & Utilities $124,104 7%
Archdiocesan Assessments $87,601 5%
Program Expenses $60,970 4%

Total $1,612,191 100%

Net Income $1,309

Financial Highlightsparish Fiscal Year Ending 6/30/20



2019-20

Beginning Balance $961,861

Operating Fund Transfers $85,000 [1]
Annual Catholic Appeal Rebate $7,356 [2]
Other Funds - Parish $15,389 [3]
Auction Fund-A-Need - School -

Total In $107,745

Primary Project 1 $316,020 [4]
Primary Project 2 $53,944 [5]
Primary Project 3 $48,056 [6]
Other Projects -

Total Out $418,019

Net $(310,275)

Ending Balance $651,586

Notes to Financial Statement:

[1] Every year, the parish and school operating funds make a transfer to the parish and school capital funds. This recognizes the
need to put aside substantial money for major maintenance and repair needs as good stewards of our facility-related resources.

[2]The Annual Catholic Appeal (ACA) rebate is an important funding source for the parish capital fund. From the 2019 ACA
effort, we received a rebate of $7,356. Making and fulfilling your ACA pledge made this possible.

[3]The interest from our parish general savings account with the Archdiocese of Seattle is an important funding source for the
parish capital fund and is included here.

[4] During the summer of 2019, the school renovated the primary school restrooms. Cost of the project was $316,020. Of that,
$129,886 was raised the previous year at the 2019 School Auction through Fund-A-Need for this purpose.

[5] During the spring of 2019, the HVAC control system for the church and parish center buildings was updated and upgraded
with new technology and enhanced graphics in order to improve management capability and save on energy costs.

[6] During the summer of 2019, the school spent monies to design and construct a new pre-school playground on the grassy
area just west of the parish office building.

For Campus-Wide Major (Deferred) Maintenance / Improvements

Capital Fundparish & school
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Who could have imagined in the fall of 2019 the way the world was about to change in the spring of 2020?
Sacred Heart School, like all the rest, has had to reimagine the way that school takes place in order to continue
to provide an excellent education to all our students whether they are online, in-person, or both.

We were able to accomplish this feat and successfully switch from in-person to remote instruction within
two days after the governor closed schools in March. Our technology team of Nancy Schoeggl, Lindsay Steer,
Deanna Simons, and Joe Daly prepared our teachers with a quick course in the programs necessary to shift to
online learning. They were assisted in this process by the invaluable support of a variety of parent volunteers
including Christian Wylde, Evelyn Padrino, and Carlos Gonzalez. Of course, the whole school community
had a hand in this transition, including the parents who acted as volunteer teaching assistants from their homes
which now served as their children’s classroom.

The Auction Fund-a-Need of four years ago played a pivotal role in this transition and provided the necessary
hardware, training, and experience that laid the groundwork for a unified and robust approach to online 
learning. As teachers and students began to return to campus this fall, one piece of hardware was crucial to
our success: the Boxlight displays.

About 15 years ago, Sacred Heart School began installing Promethean Activboards into classrooms around
campus. Over the course of the next four years, they were installed in every classroom and began to transform
the way that teachers taught and students learned. The Activboards brought the educational resources of the
internet into the classroom in a large screen format.

Slowly, those Activboards reached the end of their lifespan and needed to be replaced. However, instead of
just replacing them with new Activboards, we were fortunate to be able to bring updated technology to our
classes in the form of Boxlight flat panel displays. We were able to do this thanks to the extremely generous
support of two anonymous donors who saw both the need and the possibility of something better! The 
Boxlight displays arrived providentially at just the right time. They allow the students at home to interact with
the teacher and students in school. With students now being taught simultaneously in-person and online, these
new interactive displays have been critical to our quality of education.

2020 has been a challenging year for teachers and students everywhere and we pray for all our students, parents,
and staff and all those around the world as we continue to do our best to teach and guide our students. Thank
you to the many people who have made our successes possible and our challenges resolvable this year and for
the ongoing generosity exhibited by our community. And once again, thank you to the two anonymous
donors for their fortuitous foresight in providing our school with the Boxlight technology!

Connecting the 
Classroom with the World!





Revenue
Tuition & Fees $4,076,850 74%
Fundraising $898,887 16%
Parish Subsidy $315,000 6%
Other $244,483 4%

Total $5,535,221 100%

Expenses
Payroll & Benefits $4,257,122 76%
Program Expenses $540,010 10%
Operations & Maintenance $831,688 14%

Total $5,628,819 100%

Net Income (Loss) $(93,599)

Financial Highlightsschool

Net loss attributed to lack of fundraising revenue. Jogathon event was not able to be held in spring 2020 
as planned due to COVID safety restrictions. No draw was made from endowment due to market volatility
during the pandemic.

2019 - 2020

*

*



Fundraising Highlightsschool

  A Fundraising Year in Review — and what a year it was!
FAITH – SERVICE - ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE...These are all evident in how we came together in such a 
challenging year to support our parish and school community.

We would like to thank all the businesses that participated in our School Sponsorship Program. We truly appreciate
your partnership in supporting the mission of our school.

“Fill the Heart” was the first fundraiser of the school year to benefit the Sacred Heart School Annul Fund. Thanks to
our generous community of donors, we were able to exceed our 2019-2020 goal of $275,000! Gifts to this essential
fund were, and continue to be, used to provide programs and resources necessary for our students and staff as well as
support operating expenses. It also provides funding for critical health and safety measures for our campus during
COVID-19.

Mr. Larry Kring generously supported this pledge drive once again with a match incentive opportunity of $25,000.
We thank the Kring family for their continued generosity and commitment to the success of our students and school.

The Sacred Heart Annual Auction Gala was held on February 8, just in the nick of time! “Studio 54, Blame it on the
Boogie” was certainly a night to be remembered! Thanks to all the members of our community who attended, making
it a successful evening filled with memories, laughter, dancing and a lot of ‘bid-card raising’. A night like this only
comes together with strong community support, so thank you to all the incredible volunteers, donors, and school
sponsors who help make events like this a reality. We also want to thank our Fund-A-Need donors who supported
the STEAM project. STEAM embodies the current trend of educating our students in Science, Technology, 
Engineering, Arts and Mathematics in fun, innovative and engaging ways. 

Sacred Heart fosters faith, service, and excellence by giving back to our community. Monetary donations as well as
food, clothing, and volunteer hours were allocated to the following organizations:

Eastside Baby Corner • Fulcrum Foundation • The Gardens Assisted Living • Jubilee Reach • Leukemeia and
Lymphoma Society • Renewal Food Bank • Treehouse

With the generosity of our parents, grandparents, students, alumni, and parish community, we will continue to provide
our students with an excellent academic education in a welcoming environment of faith and virtue.

Fundraising Highlightsschool

37% auction

5% school sponsors

21% fund-a-need 

36% annaul fund 

1% parent club fun    draising



 $25,000+
Larry Kring

 $15,000-$24,999
Charlie and Lisa Herb*
Mark and Kris Mitchke

$10,000 to $14,999
David and Leigh Anne Clark
Carlos De Torres and Carolina Gonzalez*

$7,000 to $9,999
Bernie and Shelly Marston*
Lawrence and Megan Stott

$5,000 to $6,999
Viktor and Darcie Cakaric
Wes and Kyle Clines*
Rudy and Rupa Gadre
Carlos Gonzalez and Brenda Bown*
Bradford and Corey Lovering
Edward S. Moore Family Foundation
Frederick Walkley, Jr.

$3,000 to $4,999
Nuno Costa and Susana Lopes*
Kemper Freeman Foundation
Betsy Komarnitsky
Marc Kuperstein and Geralyn Miller*
Thomas and Christine McCabe
Reigran and Raquel Sampoleo*
Michael and Britney Sheehan*
Brandon Siler and Kate Johnson*
Tom Zhou and Angie Yan*
Stan and Lauren Zuzic

$2,000 to $2,999
Anonymous*
J.B. and Stephanie Champion

Kemper and Betty Freeman
Matthew and Kathryn Griffith
Paul Hellyar and Catherine Becque*
Jon and Jill Herendeen*
Edward and Ragan Kim
Jason Kim and Elaine Chong
Sharon Kneip
Robert and Jolene Messmer
Ihssane and Michelle Mounir
Mark and Beth Mulller
Luis Poggi and Maria Alexandra Guinand*
Cary and Jennifer Rheder*
Oscar Santamarina and Evelyn Padrino-
Santamarina*
Brian Sprigings and Beatrice Tam*
Scott and Heather Waller
Zeyuan Yang and Jiaqi Tu

$1,000 to $1,999
Tony Antoun and Rasa Rasiulyte
Jeff and Laura Bede
Samuel and Lesley Bobeck
Milo and Chrissy Braseth
David and Jenney Burroughs
Don and Bobbi Campbell*
Alessandro and Anitah Cantele*
John and Connie Champion
Jeff and Sun Chaney
Yu Chen and Ruirui Wang*
Delwin and Maryann Chinn*
Seamus Conaln and Gingha Stewart-Con-
lan*
Eric and Kristin Courtemanche*
Rob and Beth Granlund
Langfei He and Qing Chen
Andrew and Stephanie Hogenson
Michael and Tricia Hopkins
G. Johannenson Family Foundation
Brian and Pauline Kenny
Christopher and Jeanna Kunath*
George Lamson and Ona Anicello

Kent and Danielle Loesch*
Rebecca Lucarelli
Thad and Lisa Mallory
Patricio Massera and Maria Fernada
Rospide
Redmond and Kristy McDonough
Brad and Collette McMullen*
Jeremy and Leah Meadows
Brett and Nicole Morton*
James and Theresa Murphy
Casey and Michelle Newhouse*
Brian and Megan Ouellette
Carlos and Isabel Picoto
Yudistira Purwatama and Bernadette Irene
Bruce and Lori Reynolds
Anthony Rutter and Analisa Roberts*
Dave and Sara Salem
Kevin and Amy Schreck
Dan and Regina Sperry
Zhiguo Tan and Heng Yan
Robert and Julie Treves
Brian and Susie Vowinkel

$500 to $999
Chris and Kristina Allan
Stephen and Bonnie Jean Anderson
Shaoxian Cui and Lingfan Deng
Dean Diaz
Mark Fishel and Catherine Nicholls
Kate Forsyth
Michael and Theresa Galvez
Kyran and Courtney Hynes
Sean and Nicole Jackson
Andrew and Tara Johnson
Alistair and Kim Kilpatrick*
Anunay and Abha Kumar
Howard and Kristi Kwon
Matt and Christina McKellar
Jeff and Shannon Prinz
Matthew and Monica Reilly*
Kathy Richardson

We are grateful to each and every Sacred Heart School Annual Fund donor. Your continued support is what enables our
school to provide the best Catholic education possible in an environment of faith, service, and academic excellence. 100%
of your donations to the Annual Fund go directly to the school to fund programs, resources, and operating measures that
impact our students. Last year we raised more than $280,500 at a critical time for our school as we entered into the
COVID pandemic. We thank you for your generous investment in our students and for “Filling the Heart” for Sacred
Heart School.



Nick and Stephanie Schafer
Torben and Amy Severson
David and Torey Smith
Agustinus Sutandi and Nina Ariani*
Evelyn Tronca
Paul and Elizabeth Walsh
Jonathan and Sarah Wright
Christian and Kim Wylde*
Mike and Patricia Ziegler

$250 to $499
Amazon Smile
James and Kelly Bach
Jason and Ayna Cataquis
Sriram and Joan Chandra
Garrett and Merrisa Claridge
Stephanie Cook
Dennis and Eileen Crispin
Marco D'Agostini and Barbara Mango
James and CarolBeth DePoy
Sarah Goodman
Father John Madigan
David and Kelly Martine*
Boyd and Krista Munson
Ann O’Neil
Luis Padilla and Karend Acosta
Scott and Nicole Pickett
Matthew and Karen Reinke
Rodrigo and Sonya Rocha
Sharon Sandoval
Jonathon and Tia Sargent*
Seattle Foundation
Tony and Rachel Stoering
Blake and Julie Thoensen
Eduardo Torres and Maria Miguel
Jason Totedo
Jeffery Willard
Steve Wozeniak and Liz Molitor

$100 to $249
Roger Baldevia
Kari Boyd
Francis and Mary Ciaramello*
Cameron and Tegan Clise
Nancy Daly
Maiya Decena-Chinn

Mary Dickerson
Brian and Colleen Dillon
Naheem Dip del Real and Rosa Espindola
Nancy Bennett Evans
Jeremiah and Natalie Flocchini
Rodrigo Frias Gonzalez and Fernanda
Navarra Garza*
Carol Gallaro
Jeff Gilbert and Heather Bradford
Todd and Katy Gregg
Stephen Hartnett and Ingrid Retali de
Hartnett
Steven and Brianna Hubbard
Gerald and Karen Kenny
Kat Kerrick
Gaby Khouri and Rita Lazar
Jewon Kim and Kyung Lee
Randall Kimbrough
Emily Kirwin
Roland Mariano*
Christian and Cara McGuigan
Brooke Quist and Laura Mak
Stephen and Reeny Rayhill
Chad Sailer and Tani Sethy-Sailer
Ben and Armine Sena
Barbara Smith
Lindsay Steer
Keith Walbrun and Natalie Nesbitt
Allan Weinrich and Lisa Kalscheur

Up to $99
Rocio Aguirre
Nigel Bruce
Jayme Canfield
Bill and Leslie Chandler
Kaleen Covington
Joseph Daly
Caroline Daly
Thomas Daly
John Daly
Amy Davis
Megan DuPuy
Jacob Durbin and Shirley Esteban
Lee and Heio Eberhardt
Caitlin Elsner
Jody Elsner

Ronald and Carlita Evezich
Daniel and Melissa French
Karen Geary 
Steve and Nancy Glass
David and Whitney Greenfield
June Hayden
Kristin Luscher
Robert and Teneile McLean
Paula McLeod
Marc and Megan Michalson
Anne-Mary Nash-Haruna
Gabrielle Riehl
Rachel Schriber
Beryl Simpson
Bobby Smith
Jacob and Sacha Thomas
Marc Tremblay and Lynn Janata
Jose Gerardo Villoslado Lopez
Craig Wake and Gabriela Saenz
Marissa Ward
Sally Wood
Justin and Kaja Works

* Denotes Monetary and/or 
Volunteer Matching Funds:
We thank the following corporations 
for their support:
Alaska Airlines/Horizon Air
Bank of America
Boeing
Costco
Drop Box
Intel
Microsoft
Piper Sandler
Russell
Starbucks
Synopsys
Tableau
T-Mobile



Tony Antoun and Rasa Rasiulyte

Eric & Lorrie Baldevia

David and Teri Barclay

Jeff and Laura Bede

Shroon & April Bjornstad

Brett and Kari Boyd

William and Lois Bradfield

Milo and Chrissy Braseth 

David and Jenney Burroughs 

Viktor and Darcie Cakaric 

Don and Bobbi Campbell 

Macie Chambers

J.B. and Stephanie Champion 

Jeff and Sun Chaney

Yu Chen and Ruirui Wang

Steve Cho

David and Leigh Anne Clark

Wes and Kyle Clines 

Cameron and Tegan Clise 

Timothy and Joanna Collins 

Dennis and Eileen Crispin 

Joseph Daly

Caroline Daly 

Nancy Daly

Ignacio and Krystyna Davila 

Amy Davis

Tim and Mary Dickerson 

Caitlin Elsner

Jon and Rosemarie Engman 

Robert Eubanks and Darcy La Bay 

Tom and Stephanie Eyler 

Victoria Finney

Jeremiah and Natalie Flocchini 

Daniel and Melissa French 

Rudy and Rupa Gadre

Karen Geary

Jeff Gilbert and Heather Bradford 

Carlos Gonzalez and Brenda Bown

Ethan Granlund

Last year our annual School Auction Gala, “Studio 54, Blame it on the Boogie”, raised over $135,000 towards
supporting ways to integrate STEAM into our student’s lives here at Sacred Heart School. STEAM embodies the
current trend of educating our students in Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts and Mathematics in fun, innovative
and engaging ways. With our world around us advancing at such a rapid pace, it is important to prepare our students
to enter into the future with as much experience as we are able to provide. These funds will allow us to integrate the
STEAM concepts into areas that we have not been able to fully explore before. 

We had 3 tier goals, with the FUNKADELIC tier being the highest level we could achieve. With the generous
donors from both Sacred Heart School and Sacred Heart Parish, we were able to achieve our goal! Just a sampling
of some of the items we have slated for the school are 3-D printers, laser cutter for Art and Technology classes, additional
robotics equipment for classrooms, history ‘trunks’ to provide real hands-on experience, after-school entrepreneurial
program, additional science, math and engineering tools for all grade levels, and increased education for our staff to
support STEAM growth in our students. While we have been briefly sidelined in our project development by
COVID-19, we are ready to deploy these funds and role these programs out as soon as we are able. We have already
begun acquiring the 3-D printers and look forward to welcoming students back on campus to begin experimenting
with them soon! Thank you to all the donors below who are helping make these STEAM projects come to life! 

BLAME IT ON THE 

Boogie
SACRED HEART SCHOOL AUCTION

A NIGHT AT STUDIO



Rob and Beth Granlund 

Todd and Katy Gregg

Matthew and Kathryn Griffith 

Isaac and Karen Hammer

Rob Harris

Stephen Hartnett and Ingrid Retali de
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Langfei He and Qing Chen 

Paul Hellyar and Catherine Becque

Charlie and Lisa Herb

Andrew and Stephanie Hogenson 

Brian and Kate Howard

Sam and Jaylene Howard 

Ann Marie Huisentruit 

Kyran and Courtney Hynes 

Sean and Nicole Jackson 
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Kat Kerrick

Gaby Khouri and Rita Lazar 

Edward and Ragan Kim 

Randall and Cora Kimbrough 

Emily Kirwan
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David and Danielle Limp 
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Fr. John Madigan 
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Thomas and Christine McCabe 
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David and Gena McReynolds 

Jeremy and Leah Meadows 

Emma Metzger

Tony and Jania Miltenberger 
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Stephen Monkewicz and Brenda

Rossman 

Mark and Elizabeth Muller

Phillip and Rosemary Nduka

Casey and Michelle Newhouse 

Scott and Nicole Pickett

Luis Enrique Poggi and Maria

Alexandra Guinand 

Jamie and Sharon Reding

Matthew and Karen Reinke

Gabrielle Riehl

Rodrigo and Sonya Rocha 

Anthony Rutter and Analisa Roberts 

Dave and Sara Salem

James and Nancy Schoeggl 

Paul Sebik and Kaleen Covington 

Michael and Britney Sheehan 

Nate and Kim Short

Deanna Simons

Dan and Regina Sperry 

Clive and Lindsay Steer 

Tony and Rachel Stoering Zhiguo

Tan and Heng Yan

Zhanjiang Li and Meirong Teng

Blake and Julie Thoensen 

Zeyuan Yang and Jiaqi Tu 

Brian and Susie Vowinkel

Marissa Ward

Kevin and Jennifer Wetzel

Justin and Kaja Works 

Steve Wozeniak and Elizabeth Molitor 

Sally Wood

Jonathan and Sarah Wright 

Richard and Kerry Wyman 

Tom Zhou and Angie Yan



Sacred Heart School is a Catholic community which provides an excellent academic education in an environment of
faith and virtue for Pre-K through 8th grade families of Sacred Heart Parish and the surrounding community. Sacred
Heart School builds an active partnership between school, parish, and family. Sacred Heart School graduates leaders
who are exceptionally well prepared to meet the challenges of college preparatory education with a commitment to
Catholic service to others.

Together we promote and preserve the mission of our school through active stewardship of our community’s resources.
The contributions of time, talent, and financial support that we receive from our parents, staff, parishioners, 
grandparents, alumni, businesses, foundations, and so many others are the basis of our success.

There are many ways you can contribute to the continued success of Sacred Heart School:

• The Sacred Heart School Annual Fund supports our school’s current operational needs and programs that directly 
affect our students. 100% of your donations to the SHS Annual Fund go directly to the school. Gifts to the SHS 
Fund are an investment in our students and Sacred Heart School.

• Support the Sacred Heart Annual School Auction Gala through your donations and attendance to continue to make 
this the most successful fundraiser for our school!

• Participate in various community and student driven events that help raise funds to support Sacred Heart.

• The Sacred Heart Endowment, established in honor of Father Pat Ritter, ensures the financial security of Sacred Heart 
School for future generations. Endowment gifts reflect a commitment to provide a long-lasting legacy of quality 
Catholic education at Sacred Heart School for generations to come.

We would like to thank the following families who made gift to the SHS Endowment on behalf of the SHS Class of
2020: The Antoun Family ~ The Cataquis Family ~ The Farinas Family ~ The Kenny Family ~ The Kim Family ~ The
Marston Family (in memory of Nancy Marston) ~ The Prinz Family ~ The Rayhill Family ~ The Reinke Family ~
The Sena Family ~ The Soto Para Family ~ The Torres Family

sacred heart school - giving makes a difference

Please contact the Sacred Heart School Development Office to learn more about charitable gift donation options.
There are also many ways you can share your time and talents and volunteer in the Sacred Heart Community. We
look forward to hearing from you and thank you in advance for your generosity.



Sacred Heart would like to extend a sincere congratulations to our alumni on all their successes since their time at 
Sacred Heart School! Graduates of Sacred Heart School are servant leaders who are well prepared to embrace the life
that God calls them to live.

Each year, Sacred Heart School invites our high school senior alumni who exemplify what it means to be a Sacred
Heart graduate to apply for the “Distinguished Alumni Award”.  Applicants demonstrate how Sacred Heart School
has helped them achieve academic excellence and how Sacred Heart has provided them the opportunity to embody
the values of faith in their communities. 

We would like to acknowledge and congratulate Audrey Frigon, the Distinguished Alumni Award recipient for the
Sacred Heart Class of 2016! Audrey’s commitment to serving others, academic rigor, as well as her faith-based values
made her stand out as an extraordinary candidate.

“Sacred Heart laid the foundation of my faith journey, teaching me the importance of serving and putting others
first…This community provided me with the foundation for academic success, the leadership skills to excel, and the
foundations of faith that help me live out the Jesuit mission of being a woman for others…”

Audrey received a monetary award to be used in her journey at Boston College as well as a plaque and recognition
within the Sacred Heart community. This award is made possible by United Business Machines and The George and
Martha Gregg Family. 

We are truly blessed to have such an outstanding group of alumni representing Sacred Heart. Congratulations to the
high school class of 2020 and their acceptance to the following colleges among others:

distinguished alumni award - AUDREY FRIGON



eighth grade school awards 2020

Academic Subject Awards
The recipients of the academic awards have shown curiosity and commitment to learning in each academic area.
They have worked hard to increase their knowledge and skills. As positive self-advocates, they worked to improve
using constructive advice, putting forth their best effort, and being good role models for their peers. These students
genuinely wanted to do well and were willing to put in the work to learn the material. In all their actions, they have
demonstrated the true meaning of Sacred Heart’s mission: faith, excellence, and leadership rooted in the spirit and
compassion of Jesus Christ.

MADELEINE SHANNON AWARD - Anne Marie Herb
Madeleine Shannon was involved with Sacred Heart for over 40 years, sending seven children
to our school. She was an active and beloved member of the community as a parent, staff 
member, and volunteer. Her family decided to honor her memory by establishing an annual
scholarship for a 7th grade student who is continuing to 8th grade at Sacred Heart School.
This award recognizes a student who excels in academics, service, faith, and character and who
exemplifies the spirit and mission of Sacred Heart School.

LORI G MENDOZA ARC EMPOWERED LEARNER AWARD - Anna Mitchke
The recipients of this award are self-advocates who display resiliency in the classroom and are
exemplary models of the executive skills demonstrated through their work ethic. They are role
models to all students utilizing study skills strategies that empower themselves to be scholar
learners.  These students self evaluate, persevere and consistently strive toward personal best. 

LEADERSHIP AWARD - Hayden Treves
Recipients of the Leadership Award are students who consistently model the values and the
mission of Sacred Heart School.  In addition, they exemplify the virtue of leadership by 
exhibiting the qualities that encourage others to succeed and by leading through example. 

Language Arts – Janaya Cataquis
Science – Ryan Sampoleo
Religion – Liam McCabe
Social Studies – Chloe Oamil
Math - Daniel Soto Parra

PE – Matthew Thoensen
Performing Arts – Beckett Leeson
Art – Janaya Cataquis
Spanish – Ava Snowden

Service Awards
Recipients of the Service Award are students who have made service a priority during their 8th grade year as evident
with the time and energy spent doing service.  In addition, these students exemplify the virtue of service by 
volunteering their time and energy before being asked, they help in the community at large, they consistently exhibit
a generous and helpful spirit in all areas of Sacred Heart School.

Nick Burroughs, Nicolas Davila, Taylour Clise, Mackenzie DePoy, Kaitlyn Grusz, Beckett Leeson, Mary Marston,
Anne Mitchke, Kathryn Morse, Chloe Oamil, Ryan Sampoleo, Daniel Soto Para, Matthew Thoensen



distinguished teacher & staff awards

TIM MURPHY SPIRITUAL LEADERSHIP AWARD - Daniel Soto Parra
The Tim Murphy Spiritual Leadership Award recipients are students with character and in-
tegrity whose behavior exemplifies the teachings of Jesus.  They put service and gratitude at
the heart of their life, and they also encourage those around them to help others with a happy
heart.  These student’s lives are full of faith and discipleship, embodying the examples found in
the Prayer of St. Francis.  Their faith is evident in most everything that they do in their lives,
but it is their spirit that inspires others to believe in the power of prayer and the call to serve.
These students are humble, dependable, and inspiring. 

SCHOOL SPIRIT AWARD - Taylour Clise
Recipients of the School Spirit Award are students who consistently model the values and mis-
sion of Sacred Heart School.  In addition, these students clearly love being part of Sacred Heart
School.  Their enthusiasm for Sacred Heart is contagious and inclusive to other students. 

Nancy Schoeggl – IT Director
Emily Kirwan – First Grade Teacher
Nancy was nominated by SHS families, peers and students
for her steadfast leadership over the years and especially 
during this unprecedented time of remote learning. One of
many comments made by those who nominated Nancy 
include...“Behind this great transition to virtual learning has
been a huge effort to make sure things went smoothly. It is
truly remarkable to know that all of Nancy’s work on the
IT infrastructure and systems put in place allowed for a
mighty quick and relatively smooth transition for the 
students and teachers. As parents, we can’t even imagine 
how hard Nancy must have worked to make the outcome
so positive.”

Emily was nominated by both SHS families and her peers for her leadership, the connection she makes with her
students, and her willingness to take on additional responsibilities. One of many comments made by those who
nominated Emily include...“She is always able to find a specific thing about each child that she loves about them”. 



Janaya Cataquis 
Seattle Prep

Tyler Cho 
Bellevue High School

Nora Ciaramello 
Blanchet

Taylour Clise 
Valor Denver, CO

Marlowe Courtemanche 
Blanchet

Nicolas Davila 
Seattle Prep

Mackenzie DePoy 
Lake Washington High School

David Elmgren 
Bellevue High School

Vicente (Tico) Farinas 
Newport High School

Michael Gregg 
O’Dea

Kaitlyn Grusz 
Seattle Prep

Dylan Hartnett 
Eastside Catholic

Qiushi (Wayne) He 
Blanchet

Owen Kenny 
O’Dea

William Kunath 
Juanita High School

Beckett Leeson 
Lake Washington High School

Mary Marston 
Eastside Catholic

William McCabe 
Blanchet

Maia Meadows 
Seattle Prep

Anna Mitchke 
Blanchet

Aniela Antoun
Eastside Catholic

Nicholas Burroughs
O’Dea

eighth grade 
class of 2020



Kathryn Morse 
Eastside Catholic

Linda Nduka 
Eastside Catholic

Gabriel Nicholls 
Seattle Prep

Chloe Oamil 
Eastside Catholic

Owen Prinz 
Blanchet

Josephine Rayhill 
Lake Washington High School

Andrew Reinke 
Newport High School

Jack Reynolds 
Bellevue High School

Reigran (Ryan) Sampoleo 
Seattle Prep

JJ Sanchez 
Blanchet

Braydon Sanford 
Palisades High School LA, CA

Inaki Santamarina 
Sammamish High School

Grant Schreck 
Eastside Catholic

Arman Sena 
Eastside Catholic

Jack Smith 
Eastside Catholic

Ava Snowden 
Seattle Prep

Luis Daniel Soto Parra 
Seattle Prep

Julius Suber Jules 
O’Dea

Matthew Thoensen 
Interlake High School

Alejandro Torres 
O’Dea

Hayden Treves 
Bellevue High School

Marcus Yeung 
Seattle Prep

Class of 2020
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